
 
 

 
 
Dear Vendor Applicant, 
 
          I am Kristina Robinson, 1st Vice President of the Annie Oakley Festival, I know I can speak 
on behalf of the committee & say that we are so excited to get our 2024 Annie Oakley Festival 
60th Anniversary  underway. We would love to see you at our 2024 Festival located at the 
South show arena at the Darke County Fairgrounds. If you would like to come to our festival 
this year please visit our website www.annieoakleyfestival.org and fill out an application to 
send in. The forms are located in the form tab on the website. I have also included the 
application with this letter. We are really looking forward to this year's 60th Anniversary and 
we couldn’t do it without you. Have your application turned in by July 8th to guarantee a spot 
at our 2024 Annie Oakley Festival. If you have any questions please feel free to call me at 937-
564-8060. 
 
 
Hope to see you at the festival, 
Kristina Robinson– 1st Vice President 
 


